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Report: 
 
Welcome to all of you who are attending the 2025 New York North Area Spring Convention and Assembly!  A special 
welcome to those of you who are attending your very first Al-Anon Area Convention or Assembly. Pat and her committee 
have gone out of their way to make everyone feel at home here at the RIT Inn and Conference Center. Just a reminder 
that there is a Hospitality Room on the Fifth Floor in the Concierge Lounge as well as Al-Anon and Alateen Conference 
Approved Literature available for sale in the Onondaga and Seneca Rooms.  
 
As of now, the remaining Assemblies for Panel 64 will consist of the 2025 NYN Fall Assembly, and the 2026 NYN Spring 
Assembly which are currently scheduled to be held virtually on Zoom. There will be a discussion at the Spring 
Convention Assembly meeting being held today on possibly selecting other options for these events.   
 
The 2026 NYN Fall Election Assembly will be held in person in Syracuse with a shortened Assembly meeting. It is not 
too early to start looking for Districts who are willing to host the 2026 NYN Fall Election Assembly, and to start searching 
for a hotel or other venue to hold it. Just a reminder, it is best to avoid scheduling the Fall Assembly on the same weekend 
that Syracuse University is having its Parent’s Weekend / Homecoming Football game, which is usually on the last 
weekend of September. 
 
 
Love in Al-Anon Service,  
Jim M. Convention Coordinator NYN Panel 64 
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